

The City of New York

Mayor's Office of Management and Budget 255 Greenwich Street • New York, New York 10007-2146

255 Greenwich Street • New York, New York 10007-2146 Telephone: (212) 788-5900 • Email: HartzogM@omb.nyc.gov

Melanie Hartzog Director

January 12, 2018

Honorable Corey Johnson Speaker The City Council City Hall New York, NY 10007

Dear Speaker Johnson:

I hereby request the withdrawal of MN-2 and MN-3, which are currently under review by the City Council Finance Department.

Thank you for your attention on this matter.

Sincerely,

Melanie Hartzog

Director

JAN 1 2 2017

NYC COUNCIL
LEGISLATIVE DOCS.